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Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 
Activity:  Melbourne Cup Luncheon at Max & Jan Puddey’s home, from 10.30 am 

      On Duty:  Club Host:  n/a                                                                                       Set up/Pack up:  n/a  

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 13th November 2024 

 

Activity: Suzanne Butler – Stay on your feet/move your 
body 
Club Host: Mike Graham 
Set up/pack up:  Rod Lane 

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
• Peter Wagner gave an update about plans for 

the Rotary WA Driver Education event which is 
scheduled for 27th November. Our thanks go to 
Peter for all the work he has put in to this. 

• Jeremy Wood reported that the first 2 Sausage 
Sizzles at the Wembley Districts Junior Cricket 
Club have been most successful. 

• The Lake Monger Community Shed is having an 
Open Day on 23 November. 

 
NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB MEETINGS, ROTARY GENERALLY, & OUR WORLD 

 
 There was no Guest Speaker this week as it was time for formalities – our Club’s Annual General 
Meeting followed by a Club Forum to discuss a range of topics. Naturally the business conducted at 
the AGM is confidential to Members, and a summary will be contained in the Minutes. 
 
As far as the Club Forum is concerned, a number of interesting suggestions were made and good 
discussions took place. The question of social events for Members and their Partners and Families 
came up, and many useful comments were made. A popular suggestion was that we should have 
weekends away at places like York or Bridgetown. Visits to venues such as the Art Gallery or the 
Convention Centre also go down well, as do trips to local wineries such as Sitella. 
 
Club Membership received a fair amount of attention, as we need to find ways and means of 
attracting additional people to join our ranks. It was felt that we should not be shy about telling the 
public about the good things that we do in the community, such as the driver education initiative. 
Our calendar year will conclude with a Christmas Function to be held on 4th December, after which 
we will be in recess until early February. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays:  Yvonne Graham (3 Nov)  

Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

I didn’t think orthopaedic shoes would help, but I stand corrected 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

